
Be able to reliably plan my trip and arrive at my destination on time. 

Travel faster through the corridor most of the time, even if travel 
times are unpredictable. 

Merge easier and safer at interchanges. 

Better ability for freight trucks to safely operate in the corridor. 

Better ability for emergency response agencies to get to and clear 
incidents. 

More engagement with the most-impacted 
communities. 

Improve transit, walking and 
biking infrastructure, 
and wayfinding in 
adjacent neighborhoods. 

Better understand 
and address air, 
soil, and water 
quality impacts. 

Tell us what you think. 

most impacted 

d 

Are there other 
important issues we 

should consider? 

What investments would 
be most meaningful to 

your community? 

Do you belong to or 
know of an organization 

that may have 
information or ideas to 

share? 



There are many ways to stay involved and engaged in 
the project including: 

Attending 
Future public 
events and meetings 

Requesting 
Project presentations, 
updates, or tours 

Sending us 
an email 
Email: cdot_i270@state.co.us 

Visiting the 
project website 
www.codot.gov/projects/i270 

Email distribution list 

Subscribing to Calling us 
Project Hotline: 
303-512-4270 



 

SH 224 Multimodal Improvements 
• The project will resurface SH 224 from 

US 36 to US 6 and provide sidewalk, 
drainage, lighting, and other 
improvements to allow multimodal 
connectivity along the SH 224 corridor 

• Construction anticipated Spring 2025 

• Contact: 
Gary Huber, CDOT Project Manager, 
303-398-6768 

I-270 Bridge Preventative 
Maintenance 
• Project will improve significant I-270 bridge 

deck deficiencies developed in recent years 
by adding a temporary reinforced concrete 
cap spanning the deteriorating areas 

• Construction anticipated Fall 2023 

• Contact: 
Matthew Brahler, CDOT Project Manager, 
720-347-5646 

Vasquez Boulevard Improvements 
• The project will improve vehicular and 

multimodal safety, optimize operations, 
and improve multimodal connectivity 
along the Vasquez Boulevard from I-270 
to 64th Avenue 

• Construction anticipated in mid-2024 

• Contact: 
Matt Fink, CDOT Project Manager, 
303-398-6767 




